NYC Council Introductory No. 136 Sample Letter
The Honorable <name of Council Member>

Address

RE: Oppose Intro No. 136
Dear <Council Member ________>:

I am writing you today because I am a New York City resident concerned about Introductory No. 136, a measure that would require that puppies sold in New York City pet stores be sterilized prior to sale. As a constituent and a responsible dog owner, I am concerned that this mandate harms the health of puppies and limits the ability of owners to make the health care decision for their pets. 

Mandatory spay/neuter is an ineffective solution to animal control problems because it fails to address the heart of the issue—irresponsible ownership. Mandatory spay/neuter laws are extremely difficult to enforce and can be evaded by irresponsible animal owners who will not license their pets. Furthermore, this proposal could require dogs to be sterilized at a young age. New studies have shown that sterilizing a dog at a very young age can have detrimental long term effects on the dog’s health. Ultimately, the decision on whether or not to sterilize a dog is an individual health decision that is best left to the owner in conjunction with their veterinarian.    
Focusing on low-cost spay/neuter and public education programs would be a much better use of city resources.  This will encourage responsible dog ownership in our city without potentially harming the health of young puppies.  
I respectfully ask that you support responsible owners and breeders by opposing the mandatory sterilization provision in Introduction 136. 

Sincerely,

Your Name

Address
